
 
 

 

Dear SGEU Member, 

 

As you are aware, the Sask Party is moving forward with its plans to privatize 40 of Saskatchewan’s publicly-

owned liquor stores.  This includes the one in your community of Gravelbourg. We are here to help you to 

stop that from happening! 

 

Please join us for a come-and-go event to learn what impact privatization will have on your community, and 

what you as a citizen can do to stop the sell-off. 

 

When:  May 19th  

5:00pm to 7:00pm 

Where:   Centre Culturel Maillard 

      133 – 5th Avenue East, Gravelbourg 

 

This event is open to the public, so please encourage your family, friends, neighbours and coworkers to 

attend. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this campaign, please contact Tina Vuckovic at (306) 596-5776 or 

bread&roses@myaccess.ca. 

 

We look forward to working with you and your community. 

 

 

In Solidarity, 

Tina Vuckovic & 

Bob Stadnichuk, 

Keep Liquor Public Campaign Coordinators 
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